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Child Friendly Code of Conduct
At St Mary’s School child safety is a priority. Everyone has a right to feel safe. No one should behave in a way that makes you feel unsafe or anxious. We will do everything that we can to make sure that our school is one where everyone feels safe and valued. 
Our staff members have worked hard to understand our commitment to child safety, how to create a safe environment, how to help children to feel safe and how to support any one who, for some reason, might feel frightened or unsafe.
Our school has a code of conduct for everyone involved in our school community. Staff and all parents are informed about child safety expectations in our Code of Conduct, through our newsletter and at meetings. The principal checks that everyone has a current Police Check or Working with Children Check before they are allowed to work at our school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bullying and behaviours that put students at risk are not accepted at our school. To make sure that the child safe message is clear, all children chat about positive behaviour, and are occasionally reminded about unacceptable behaviours, at the end of every playtime and, when appropriate, in class. Child safe messages are displayed in posters around our school. 
Keeping everyone safe is most important to us. All children are encouraged to seek help from a teacher, who will support them in dealing with concerns, if they feel unsafe or worried. 
Remember, Child Safety is a priority at St Mary’s Primary School.
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